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DATE: August 1,2008

TO: FedSotircc Audit Recovery Customers

SUBJECT: Transition of FcdSource Audit Recovery Business

Dear Valued Customers:

As you know, die Treasury has begun die process of Iransilioning out of die FcdSource business

line. This UTinsilion will culminate widi the closing of die final FedSource office in March 2009.

While most ongoing activity will end diis September, we recognize die longer Icrm commitment

we have in areas such as the audit recovery program. Accordingly, we plan to work willi you over

die next several mondis to continue our ellbrts lo cidicr terminate dicse orders, transition diem lo

odicr contractual arrangements or move responsibility for diem lo die Bureau of die Public Debt's

Administrative Resource CenLcr for administration dirough die remaining life of die task order.

Over die ncxl lew mondis, we will work closely with you on die transition ofdiesc orders to ensure

dierc is no break in die services provided. If you choose lo continue die order widi die

Administrative Resource Center, our staff will be working widi you to ensure dial proper funding

has been received for diis year and will be provided for FY 2009 and beyond.

In die meantime, if you have any immediate questions regarding your orders, please feel free to

contact me at {304) 4-80-8298.

Sincerely,

Orlando Yaconis

Director, FedSource




